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Tuesday 15th November 2022 

 
De 

Dear Parents 

 

Premier Sports are continuing to run an after-school club for us, this term will be Handball. The 
club will begin in the Spring 1st half term on Thursdays, starting on 12 January 2023 and ending 
9th February, running between 3.15pm-4.15pm. 
 
These sessions are free of charge, paid for by the school’s sports funding grant. 
 
Pupils should bring their PE kit to school and get changed in the afternoon before the Handball 
club begins. 
 
Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, however, we will be 
giving priority to pupils who were on the waiting list in the autumn 2nd half term period.   
 
Please complete and return the attached slip as soon as possible. Please note: No telephone 
applications considered.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
My/our child ………………………………Class ………………. ……….would like to take part in: 
 
 
Spring 1st half term 2023 Thursdays Handball with Premier Sports. 
 
My/our child will be collected from school by ……………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact number…………………………………………… 

mailto:office@ormesbyinfant.norfolk.sch.uk
mailto:office@ormesbyjunior.norfolk.sch.uk
https://ormesbyvillageinfantschool.org/
https://ormesbyvillagejuniorschool.org/

